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Ms. Nipp-Kientz will email the library committee a progress report of the 
committees who worked on the library redesign.  The committees have 
completed their work, and Dr. Armistead wrote a summary of the committee’s 
suggestions.    Ms. Nipp advised the university library committee members to 
recognize this as only the library redesign committee’s suggestions.   It is to give 
the new Dean some vision to work with.  

 Even with the committee’s work done, the library has a lot of work to be done.   
The 2nd (main floor) is to be used for the Commons.    The library has lots of 
materials on this floor that will have to be looked at for possible discard, moved  
to a new space,  and directed through our Cataloging department for updating 
our holdings records.    The University’s faculty will be involved in these 
decisions.    

 In response to a question from a committee member, the timetable for re-
developing the library is as follows:   

   Fall, 2009     Search for a new Dean 

Spring, 2010    Appoint the new Dean and receive renovation design  
    from architectural firm. 
  

     Summer – Fall, 2010     Renovate 1st and 2nd floors 

     Fall, 2010 forward    New Dean completes implementation 

 

��� Ms. Nipp-Kientz reported that the tour of the new Video Studio and Archives 
Extension did take place in the spring.    Committee members present said they 
really enjoyed it! 

 

��� An SGA Senator met with the Interim Director of the Library yesterday to discuss 
a bill asking about providing free copying in the library for the students to be paid 
for from the Student Activities Fee.    She was referred to Marc Burnett since 
there is some question about what purposes the Student Activities Fee can be 
used.   
 



��� Mr. C. P. Snelgrove, University Librarian, from 1936 – 1974, has been honored 
by his son and daughter-in-law with a scholarship endowment.    The scholarship 
is to be awarded to a student who has been working in the library for one year, 
continues to work during the year of the scholarship, and is in good standing with 
the University.  The endowment has grown enough and the library will be 
awarding a $700 scholarship this year. 

 

Reminder:    The Friends of the Library Champagne Gala is Saturday, November 7th. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Minutes by:    Sharon Buckner  
 
Approved:   3/4/10 
   
   

 

 

 


